
  

MRRA club meeting, September 13, 2022, 7PM.  UML Bellegarde Boathouse. 

Attendees:  Liz Albert, Linas Alinskas, Anne Anderson, Bob Bowen, Bronwyn Chapman, Erin Heinold, 

Andy Hutchinson, Jennifer Lown, Chur Masors, Kathy McGowan, Matt O’Brien, Carl Popolo, Kayla Reilly, 

Mark Romanowsky, Karen Scammell, Dottie Semonian.   

UML:  Ashley Blake, Charlotte Skolnick. 

LRRA: Jess Murray, Kari Walters 

August minutes approved unanimously. 

Safety message:  Sun rising later, temps dropping – reminder to use bow and stern lights, wear an 

inflatable vest.  Reminder about the MRRA ‘fog rule’ – if you can’t see the Rourke bridge clearly from the 

boathouse, don’t row.  If fog develops suddenly and you are on the water,  head back to the boathouse 

and make noise, ie sing, shout, blow a whistle. 

Jess Murray gave a summary of preparation for the TRR.  Permits, police, EMTs completed.  Still looking 

for more volunteers. All competing teams are required to provide one volunteer for an 8 hour shift.  The 

boathouse will not be open to competitors.  Registration will be outside of the building. 

 

 

 

 


